
 

 

 
 
 

December 5, 2018 
 
 
Mr. Scott Taylor, P.E., District 4 Engineer 

Wyoming Department of Transportation 

10 East Brundage Lane 

Sheridan, WY  82801 

 

RE: Concurrence of Bid and Project Award for WYDOT Project ARSCT 3.01 0300039 Gillette 

Streets, Lakeway Road South, Campbell County including ARSCT 3.01 0300A03. 

 

 

Dear Mr. Taylor: 

 

The City of Gillette has considered the bid award for the upcoming December 6, 2018, Transportation 

Commission meeting for the Wyoming Department of Transportation for the Highway 50 (Skyline 

Drive) project from Lakeway through Southern Drive at their December 4, 2018, meeting. The council 

has designated Mr. Ry Muzzarelli, Development Services Director, to sign this letter as commitment of 

the City of Gillette in accordance with the Cooperative Agreement Exhibit B of $354,090.00 with an 

additional 10 percent ($35,409.00) if needed, to a maximum of $389,499.00 for the improvement listed 

in the agreement. The Council acknowledges that due to the timing of the bid and award meetings, the 

normal signatory is difficult and has assigned the ability of reviewing staff to issue this letter. The City 

of Gillette has reviewed the bids provided by WYDOT and concurs with the project award by the 

Wyoming Transportation Commission. 

 

Feel free to contact me at 307-686-5265 if you have any questions associated with the City of Gillette’s 

involvement in the project. 

 

 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
Ry Muzzarelli, P.E. 
Development Services Director 

 

 

 


